
Humboldt Lodging Alliance 
Special Meeting of HLA regional groups 

HLA North, Eureka HLA, Arcata, HLA, Fortuna HLA 

Wednesday, May 29, 2024, 1pm, at the Holiday Inn Express, Eureka 

Minutes 

    Directors attending in person 

From Eureka: 

Chris Ambrosini, Best Western Plus Humboldt Bay Inn, Eureka  
Gary Stone, Best Westerm Plus, Humboldt Bay Inn, Eureka 
Jayshree Patel, Comfort Inn, Eureka 

Alpesh Nafta, Quality Inn, Eureka 

Troy Ritchie, Carter House Inns, Eureka 

From Arcata: 
Shailesh Patel (Hampton Inn, Arcata) 
Sherrie Potter (Hotel Arcata, Arcata) 

Directors attending via zoom from these locations. 

Donna Hufford-  Roosevelt Base Camp, Orick, CA. representing HLA 
North 

Directors attending via phone:  



Nil Patel: (Holiday Inn, Eureka) representing Eureka HLA. 

Pritesh Patel (Super 8, Fortuna) 

Minutes 

Meeting called to order at 1:20 pm 

l) Agenda  

This special meeting was called to determine how much funding from each of the  
four HLA regional groups County North, Eureka, Arcata, and Fortuna, would fund  
Rumble over the Redwoods, a new Airshow at the Humboldt County Airport on 
August 10-11, 2024, at the Humboldt County Airport.  Each of the four HLA  
regions  expressed overwhelming interest in supporting the event.  

After much discussion, the following regional HLA groups approved funding for 
the Airshow, Rumble Over the Redwoods. Each region had a quorum and each 
region separately voted unanimously to approve funding for Rumble over the 
Redwoods as follows: 

Arcata- $150,000 

Eureka- $75,000 

Fortuna- $37,500 

HLA North- $50,000 

Total:  $312,500 

Meeting adjourned 2:40pm  




